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February 2, 2018 CERTIFIED MAIL

ActBlue South Dakota PAC
Erin Hill, Treasurer

PO Box 441146
Somerville, MA 02144

Dear ActBlue South Dakota PAC,

Per email exchanges between ActBlue and the Secretary of State's office we have
concluded that ActBlue South Dakota PAC is not a PAC per SD Codified Law. It is
instead a business that offers a service of processing donations to committees in South
Dakota.

As a result, we will be terminating your committee.

We've agreed, ActBlue will direct the committees they collect contributions for to list
contributions from the individual that contributed and not as if the contribution is coming
from ActBlue. This recommendation will begin as of January 1, 2018. The Secretary of
State's office will also work with committees to make sure they are recording the
contributions correctly.

Thank you.

Phaelero behakamps

Christine Lehrkamp
State Election Coordinator



